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TAXILANE D8 CLOSURE 
 

Taxilane D8 between Terminals 1 and 2 will be closed for repaving from 0001L on 
October 30, 2019 to 2359L on November 2, 2019.  The purpose of the work is to repair 
the deteriorating asphalt in the D8 taxilane. 
 
This closure impacts Terminal 1 and Terminal 2: Southwest Airlines, Delta Airlines and 
Terminal 2 Airlines 
 
Terminal 1 Gate Closures and Modifications: 
 

• Closed – Gates 12A, 14, 16,  
• Impacted – Gate 18A will remain open with a modified lead-in line and will be 

restricted to aircraft tow in only. 
 
Terminal 2 Gate Closures : 
 

• Closed – Gates 21A, 21B, 23A, 23 and 25 
 

Aer Lingus will be accommodated at the West Remote Gates and will be supported by 
LAWA Bus Operations. 

 
A Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued 72 hours prior to the scheduled closure. 
Please plan your flight operations accordingly. For current airfield operating conditions 
please check NOTAMs at https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov.  Thank you for your support. 

 

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
 
 
 

 

 

Issue Date: October 24, 2019 
 

Subject:  Taxilane D8 Closure 
 
 
*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations 
web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx 
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